EnecoTech Midveest, Inc

3050 Metro Drnve » Suite 115 EnQCOZI‘?Fh

Bloorington. Minnesola 55425
612} 854-5513 « Fax (612} 854-5745 R PNTE R
(612) Y?;%ﬁ»ls“ \j”\\‘.li?E

JAC#, HAZARDOUS
WASTE DIVISION

April 10, 1991

711-017

Mr. Mark Koplitz

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
520 Lafayette Road

St Paul, Mimnesota 55155

SUBJECT:  Remedal Investigation Report
Sinclair Station, 7733 Portland Avenue South, Richfietd, MN

Dear Mr. Kophtz.

You will find enclosed one (1) bound copy of the Remedial Investigation Report for the above
referenced site. We are submitting this report on behalf of Sinclair Marketing, Kansas City,
Kansas. Our mvestigation has shown that limited petroleum soil impacts exist at this site No
significant groundwater impacts were detected Therefore, we have not recommended additional

investigation or remediation.

Respectfully,

ENECOTECH MIDWEST, INC.
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. James A. Berg Gedrgia Vondra—-Amos
“S$3. Project Hydrogeologist Staff Geologist
JAB/GVA.did
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